## Communications Committee Report SIRA 18.04.2021

An official thank you is due to SIRA via the Recreation Club for funding the music for the Feast of Freedom. FFF has raised over \$2000 so far and the evening was a success. The music by Jeremy Sala and band was a big part of it.

## **Scotland Island and Offshore Community page**

This is now being monitored by Carol Floyd, Lisa Ratcliff, Shane O'Neill and Jess Lisa and Jess K. and is working well. A separate page devoted to buggy issues will be reconsidered if discussion dominates page again.

## **Improving communications with Council**

Colin, CB and Shane met for a preliminary brief discussion on communications with and from Council. Agreed to meet with Council but we are meeting again to set a firm agenda. Another goal is to get an org chart going for Council contacts. Sharon proposed a table of progress available on the website that comms can update to inform the community as to what is happening with major issues – e.g. wharves, roads, buggies etc.

## Sending reports to Alec for uploading to the website

All subcommittee members should ensure that they send their reports to Alec to upload to the Scotland Island Website after each meeting. Tim Turpin confirmed that Treasurer's Reports have been sent regularly.

Other items the Comms committee will be dealing with in the upcoming meeting are:

- Website review
- SIRA News formatting issues, and overlap with PON